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BOND PROCESSING FEE INCREASE 

Effective December 1, 2020, the Bond Processing Fee in the County of Kendall 

will be increased in response to a cost accounting study conducted by MGT 

Consulting Group. This rate adjustment complies with the provisions of 55 ILCS 

5/4-5001 and has been voted on and approved by the Kendall County Board and 

attested to by the Kendall County Clerk and Recorder.  

 

The Bond Processing Fee is increasing from $35.00 to $50.00 on December 1, 

2020. 

 

 


